
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

PROJECT INFORMATION FLYER  
I-95 Northbound Sound Wall Extension From South of Diane Drive to North of 
Diane Drive in the City of Boynton Beach  
Palm Beach County, Florida  
Financial Project ID Number: 439860-1-52-01 

I-95 Northbound Sound Wall Extension Project 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) District Four, is pleased to provide information for the sound wall 
extension project from south of Diane Drive to north of Diane Drive in the cities of Boynton Beach and Delray Beach. 

 
PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
 

• Work includes extending the existing sound wall 
along Diane Drive approximately 500 feet to the 
north and  south  

• Removing the existing fence behind the new noise 
wall 

• Placing sod along the new sound wall 
• Performing utility adjustments  
 

 
TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
 

• Daytime work is permitted between the hours of 8 
a.m. and 4 p.m., Monday through Saturday.  

• Lane closures on I-95  are permitted nightly, 9 p.m. 

until 5 a.m., Sunday through Thursday. One lane of     

I-95 may close at 9 p.m. and  two lanes may close at 

10 p.m., until 5 a.m. 

Construction Cost: $1,568,561              Construction Start: August 10, 2020           Anticipated Completion: Spring 2021 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, enhances 

 

economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Scott Passmore, P.E. 
FDOT Construction Project  
Manager 
scott.passmore@dot.state.fl.us  
561-891-9321 
 
Gerresse Lee, P.E. 
FDOT Project Administrator 
gerresse.lee@dot.state.fl.us 
561-565-4918 
 
Daniela Silva 
Community Outreach Specialist     
msilva@corradino.com   
786-441-3088           

PROJECT WEBSITE: 
www.d4fdot.com 


